
INSTRUCTIONS FOR NEW YOUTH PROTECTION TRAINING REQUIREMENT (2018)


Effective March 1, 2018 the BSA has come out with a revised version of its online Youth Protection Training module and is requiring all registered adults to take it no later than September 30 of this year. While it covers about the same material as the Archdiocesan youth protection course covers, it is not possible to substitute one for the other. 

Here is what you need to do:

1. Go to www.my.scouting.org and log in as usual. On the upper right hand sice of the page you will see the words “New to Scouting? Click here to take training” right above the new circular youth protection logo that includes the words around the circle “Youth protection begins with You.” Click on the logo.

2. [bookmark: _GoBack]Click on the arrow to the right to take the Youth Protection online course. It consists of three instructional modules and a fourth module which is a 25-question certification test. Each module takes 20-25 minutes to complete. You need to score at least 75% on the test—it’s not hard.

3. After completing the course and the test, print out a certificate of completion following the online instructions and email it to chas@hertlein.cc.




